Dear Parent/Guardian,

Hello from the Northwood School Health Center!

In the upcoming weeks, you will receive a Welcome Email from Magnus Health. This email will have login information to create

your student’s health account. Magnus Health is a secure, online portal utilized to complete the required medical forms.

There are multiple online forms to be completed/e-signed. All forms that need to be printed and uploaded to Magnus Health

must be completed in full, with the necessary parent/guardian/physician signatures and dates.
Please note that all forms need to be completed in English.
Here are a few important points:

e DUE DATE: Your student’s medical forms must be submitted in full to Magnus Health by August 1, 2025.

Magnus Health forms will be available starting on June 1, 2025. Please submit the information as early as possible.
Failure to submit all required medical forms will result in additional health fees as school works to bring your student
into compliance. Your student will not be able to participate in sports or co-curricular activities until all forms have been
completed.

Your student needs a hew physical exam each school year.

MANDATORY: All vaccinations/immunizations need to be in compliance with New York Public Health Law.
Please carefully review the requirements listed in Magnus Health with a health care provider and have your student
receive any necessary immunizations before arriving at school.

Northwood School will hold an Influenza Vaccination Clinic in October. Please see the form for seasonal influenza (flu)
vaccine in Magnus Health. The vaccine is optional, but the form is required.

If your student takes daily prescription (Rx) medication, please enroll with the school-preferred pharmacy for use
during the academic year. Freedom Pharmacy information and paperwork is in Magnus Health.

All medications (this includes non-prescription medications and supplements) are administered through the
Northwood School Health Center. No medications are allowed in student dorm rooms unless permission is expressly
granted by the nurse.

All information submitted to Magnus Health will be reviewed. | will email you if there are questions or a need for
clarification.

Magnus Health will send you reminder emails until the medical forms have been completed.
Please email the Northwood School Health Center if needed: nurse@northwoodschool.org

Be well,

Margaret Maher Magnus Health
B.Sc.Kin., Registered Nurse

DOWNLOAD THE MOBILE APP
to easily complete and upload forms


https://magnushealth.my.site.com/s/article/New-Magnus-Health-Mobile-App-Quick-Start-Guide

